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My participation on the web museum project spanned both the Ford Family letters and the Kaleidoscope/Undergraduate works. While working in the Sheldon Museum on the Ford Family letters, I concentrated my effort on matching the excerpts from the newspaper article that we found on Middlebury mill girls to the actual letters written by Caroline and Rebecca Ford. After these letters were located I worked on scanning them onto the computers. In Special Collections we worked on the Kaleidoscope and Undergraduate searching for information about how the view of women in Middlebury changed over the years. Our focus was mainly centered on and around the year that Middlebury College introduced coeducation. In this section of the project I searched many Kaleidoscope editions for any mention of women and their effects on the school. After scanning the sections of the Kaleidoscope and Undergraduate, we began making our actual web museum. While all members of the group participated in the web layout and the aesthetics of the website, I focused much of my time creating the website for the Ford Family letters. I worked with Pete Murphy constructing the main page for the site and making links to the various letters and transcriptions. Looking back on this months work I have developed an ability to create a complex website complete with links, scrolling images, etc. I also learned about the early years of Middlebury College and its movement to include women. Our group functioned well together and we were able to work consistently and cohesively to better our final product.
